
 

 

  

November 1, 2016 
 
To:  All Potential Bidders 
From:  Ken Discher, Issuing Officer 
Subject:  RFP1217542003 – Electronic application system for DNR Air Quality permits 
 

Amendment Two 

 
Please amend the subject RFP per following directions.  This Amendment shall supersede, modify 
and/or change all requirements to the contrary in the RFP and associated documents. 
 
The State of Iowa makes the following changes to the answers provided previously in Amendment 
One, Answer #s 2, 3, 6, 18, and 21: 
 
Strike the answers to each of the above listed answer #s:  Depending upon the nature of the vendor’s 
proposal, a Service Level Agreement (SLA) may be appropriate for all or part of the system.   
 

Replace each answer with the following answer:  The state’s position is that negotiations with the 
successful vendor will depend upon the nature of the proposal. 

 


